Rachel Tibbetts

From: George Smith

Sent: 11 September 2020 15:17

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 20/02126/CLUE - application for certificate of lawful existing use for Wroxton

motocross track

From: stuart clegg [N

Sent: 11 September 2020 15:10
To: George Smith <George.Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: 20/02126/CLUE - application for certificate of lawful existing use for Wroxton motocross track

Cornerstones
Bell Street
Hornton
0OX15 eDB

Dear Mr Smith

Having lived at this address for 34 years, it is only the second occasion that | have approached local
government about a planning issue but | strongly object to the application by the owner and operators of
Wroxton Motocross track to give the track a certificate of lawful existing use.

For almost all of those 34 years, the track has not been a problem. | could hear it when they were racing
but this only occurred a few times a year and the noise was not too intrusive.

But in the last three or four years the situation has escalated beyond all recognition. Not only have the
number of days of racing increased but the volume of noise they create has grown out of all proportion. |
am now 94 years old and | would like to spend my last years enjoying a peaceful retirement in this
beautiful village. But, despite being deaf in one ear, the noise generated by this track is now so loud and
constant that it's unbearable to have to listen to it through my other ear.

To make weekend life bearable in this small village, please reject this application.
Yours sincerely

Stuart Clegg

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.



Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it

cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



